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February 20, 2012 
 
        
 
Angela Marquette 
obo Ann Garavalia 
445 Vinewood Ln N 
Plymouth  MN 55441 
 
VIA EMAIL:  angela_marquette@yahoo.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1128 Forest Street 
 
Dear Ms. Marquette: 
 
This is to confirm that on February 14, 2012 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council deny the appeal and waive the 
vacant building fee for 90 days.  You must obtain a code compliance inspection. 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, March 21, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
C: Matt Dornfeld (email) 

Paula Seeley (email) 
 

mailto:legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:angela_marquette@yahoo.com

